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Dear Business Friends and Members of the Museum, 
 

In January, we sent you a raffle item request of support for our annual Jubilee 

fundraiser to be held September 12, 2015. Because our event is held so late 

in the year, we wanted you to have our request and information early so that 

our event could be included in your decision-making process. This is our 

follow-up to that initial contact. 

 

If you have supported us in the past, we appreciate your generosity and ask 

for your continued support this year. Items or gift certificates relating to your 

position in the business community will both help us continue to carry out our 

mission, and it will allow us publically to credit you by including your business 

name on our 2015 list of supporters. 
 

If you haven’t supported us previously but would like to, please take a moment 

to include us in your considerations. 

 

● Raffle items and certificates suitable for mailing can be sent to the 

 Museum at: 

  Tehama County Museum / P.O. Box 275 / Tehama, CA  96090 

 

● If you have questions, wish to discuss your raffle contributions or schedule 

 a drop-off or pick-up time, please contact: 

  Linda Middlebrough, Raffle Coordinator 

   Cell: (530) 200-4071 

   E-Mail: tcmuse@tehama.net 

 

 

Thank you for your support of the Tehama County Museum. 

 
 

Tehama County Museum is a non-profit, 501 (c) 3 / Tax ID# 94-2628842 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Chris Bauer, President  
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